The Cedar County Board of Supervisors met in session at 8:15 a.m. April 2, 2024 with the following members present: Bixler, Barnhart, Gaul, and Chairperson Bell. Kaufmann was absent.

Chairperson Bell read the public hearing notice for FY24/25 Proposed Property Tax Levy. Those in attendance were Finance Director Dauber, Karen Rohlf, Dean Figg, Larry Hodgden, Brian Jackson, Recorder Bahnsen, Gerald Niederhauser, Barbara Asselbergs, Richard Woods, Veteran Affairs Service Officer Hamann, Auditor Wiese and Treasurer Delaney. Finance Director Dauber explained that HF718 was implemented, tax rate countywide increased .64708 and rural rate increased .74708. Discussion was held on the rollback, EMS tax and budget cuts.

Moved by Sup. Barnhart seconded by Sup. Bixler to end public hearing for FY24/25 Proposed Property Tax Levy at 8:49 a.m.

Ayes: All

Absent: Kaufmann

Stephanie Wiese, Auditor

on Bell, Chairperson